
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, August 21, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Cheese Pizza  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Jordyn Hoffenberg     
 

1. Attention students: This is a friendly reminder that we will be taking school pictures this 
Friday in the morning. Please remember to bring in your order form.  

 
2. Attention runners! If you are interested in joining the Gurrie cross country team this 

year, come to the first meeting Tomorrow, August 22nd after school. Meet in the 
cafeteria wearing your running gear. We will have a short practice until 4:30 after the 
meeting. See coach Driscoll or coach LaBud with any questions.  
 

 
 


